
 
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: <vsmelser911@btes.tv> 

Date: Fri, Jan 31, 2020 at 9:43 AM 

Subject: RE: Direct Dispatch Survey 

To: TENA Admin <tenaadmin@gmail.com> 

 

We contract with the Sullivan County Sheriffs Office to answer our 911 calls.  They are a direct 
consolidated dispatch center.  We pay for equipment and training and a contract fee annually. We have six 
consoles and there are 18 dispatchers. 
  
Virginia Smelser, ENP, CMCP, RPL, EMT-P 

Executive Director 

Sullivan County 911 

P.O. Box 485 

Blountville, TN 37617 

423-279-7606 

Vsmelser911@btes.tv 

  

  

DISCLAIMER:  This e-mail is the property of Sullivan County ECD 911 and may contain confidential and 

privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, 

delete this e-mail and destroy any copies and attachments. Any dissemination or use of this information by a person 

other than the intended recipient is unauthorized and may be illegal. The views and opinions expressed in this e-mail 

are those of the sender and are not necessarily those of Sullivan County ECD 911. 
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